
Department of Planning  
and Development  
 

Memorandum # 15-56 

 
To:  North Augusta Board of Zoning Appeals 
 
From: Scott Sterling, AICP, Director 
 
Subject: Cancellation of the January 7, 2016 Meeting 

 
Date:  December 18, 2015 
 
The regular meeting of the Board of Zoning Appeals scheduled for Thursday, January 7, 
2016 has been cancelled.  There are no appeals to consider at this time. The February 
BZA meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 4 .  We will notify you if there are any 
applications to be heard in February. 
 
Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  Your continued service to 
the City of North Augusta is greatly appreciated. 
 


